
From: L. Fred Carter <LCarter@FMARION.EDU>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/22/2013 11:26:01 AM
Subject: Re: Budget and Control Board - May 8th

I'll await your call, Christian
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 22, 2013, at 11:23, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Presidents Carter and DeCenzo,
 
                We have asked to have the adoption of the HR report placed on the Budget and Control Board’s 
agenda for the May 8th meeting.  Sam Wilkins will likely reach out to one or both of you shortly, to request your 
assistance in preparing the text of the actual agenda item.
 
                Ted and I would be glad to have a brief call with you later this week to discuss outreach in advance of 
the meeting, if you’re interested.  Thanks.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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